
 

 
 

 

Memo 
 
Date: March 17, 2025 
 

To: Pastors, principals, business managers and Chancery employees  
 
From: Maureen Smith, director, Office of Communications 
  

Re: Recall notice—Wall mount condensing gas boilers 
 

           
 
Please see information from Catholic Mutual Group regarding recent recall 
notice of several wall mount condensing gas boilers.  
 
Questions regarding this recall should be directed to Larry Kappel, loss control 
assistant manager, at lkappel@catholicmutual.org. 
 
Thank you. 
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